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Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2016/4413/P

Importance: High

 
 
Dear Ms Hazelton, 
 
We do not seem to be able to access this application via the PIN number 442679, today being the 
last day for consultation. However, we would like nevertheless to submit the comment from our 
committee as follows: 
 
object 
tHE REAR EXTENSION IS TOO LARGE AND EXTEND TOO FAR INTO THE REAR GARDEN 
SPACE. 
 
Object 
 
The rear extension is too large and extend too far into the rear garden space. 
 
Object to the removal of edge and plant bed in front garden space [previously refused] resulting in 
complete paving over of the front garden. 
 
This proposal is harmful to the character and appearance of the Conservation Area. 
 
D J Kelley 
for 
Belsize Conservation Area Advisory Committee. 
 
 
 


